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Greetings from Nadi Muslim College to the 

parents/guardians.  We thank you for your 

continued support and co-operation 

throughout this term. 

1. Mid-Year Examination 

All parents/guardians are 

acknowledged for their effort in sending 

their child/ward for this important exam 

for this term.  The attendance was 

almost 90%.  The exam commenced on 

Friday 21st June, 2024 and ended on 

Friday 28th June, 2024 with all students 

from Years 9 – 13 sitting for this exam.  It 

is a reminder for parents/guardians that 

all exams are mandatory.  

Parents/Guardians are to see the 

Principal regarding any grievances they 

have about their child/ward’s 
attendance. 

 

2. After Mid-Year Examination 

Normal teaching and learning will 

continue in the days after the 

examination.  All students are required 

to attend school.  It has been brought to 

our attention that some students 

continue to be absent after exams and 

I am afraid if the trend continues your 

child might Not be able to appear for 

exams as per section 6.2.1.1 and 6.2.1.2 

of the examination policy. 

 

3. Parent-Teacher Interview (PTI) 

The Mid-Year Examination PTI will be 

conducted in Week 8 on Friday 

12/07/2024).  It is mandatory for all 

parents/guardians to get feedback for 

their child/ward’s strengths and 

weaknesses so that teachers and 

parents/guardians can collaborate for  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

learning in Term 2 and 3 and for the 

upcoming examinations. 

 

4. Programme for Week 7 to week 14 

1st – 2nd July – IDADAIT Week. 

All students will be addressed and the 

above issues.  Classes will be normal up 

to week 14.  There will be interform 

sports. Student Council Sports Day 

competition on Friday and Saturday 

(09/08/2024) (10/08/2024).  Students will 

take part through entries in various 

sports. The funds collected by the 

student’s council will be used for student 
council project and that is School 

Signage work.  Test Week – Week 9 (15th 

July – 19th July, 2024) – Enterprising 

Activities. 
 

5. Sports Report 

The school has been taking part in all 

sports. This includes soccer, rugby, 

netball and cricket. The school u17 

team is out on contention for finals but 

u15 and 19 soccer teams ate in 

contention. Rugby Under 17 has 

qualified for Zonal quarters and students 

are also taking part in netball. 

6. School Fundraising: We are awaiting the 

approval from Madam PS on the school 

fundraising for the school Hall. The dates 

for the fundraising are 9th to 10th of 

August 2024 at the school grounds. We 

are requesting all the school 

stakeholders to come in numbers and 

support your school for this worthy 

course. There will be a lot of fun activities 

for the whole community, food will be 

on sale as well. 

 



 

7. Absenteeism: It has ben brought to our 

attention that students are absent a lot. 

Requesting all students to come to 

school every day and be mindful of 

Ministry of Education Examination and 

Assessment Policy and Eligibility to 

appear for examination. 

 

8. Late Arrivals:  Some students are 

deliberately coming late to school.  We 

are requesting all students to be early to 

school. Reporting time is 7.45 am. Late 

students will be given letters and 

warned. 

9. Prohibited Items: Make up items, 

 perfumes, radios, CDs, I pods, flash 

 drive,  cameras, prohibited magazines, 

 all games  (computer, cards, board 

 games, etc) razor  blades, cutting 

 knives and other electronic 

 gadgets are not to be brought to the 

 College.  Mobile phone and smart 

 watches  are strictly not allowed.  

 Teachers may carry  out spot 

 check at any time and all items 

 confiscated will be returned to parents 

 at  the end of the year.  Items 

 classified as dirty  and dangerous will 

 be incinerated and  necessary 

 disciplinary action will be taken  as 

 deemed necessary 

10. Uniform: All parents and guardian are 

requested to help the College by 

monitoring every morning the 

appearance of their children so that 

their uniform, shoes, hairstyle, shaving for 

boys and general appearance befits 

that of school students.  Unwarranted 

fancy haircut/styles will not be 

tolerated.  Also, please regularly talk to 

your children, as they may have many 

issues that they may need to talk about 

or need your assistance with.  Nadi 

Muslim College prides itself in the 

discipline of our students and we 

request your co-operation in 

maintaining it.  

 

 

 

 

 

11.  Bringing Private Vehicles to School: 

School Does not allow any student 

bringing private vehicles to school. 

Requesting parents to be informed that 

school DOES NOT ALLOW students to 

bring cars or vehicles to school. That a 

standing rule. The school will not enter in 

any agreement regarding these issues. 

 

12. Saturday and Afternoon Classes: The 

school will conduct afternoon and 

Saturday Classes soon. Parents will be 

given consent forms per Saturday 

classes so that you are aware of the 

dates and the time of these classes.  

 

13. Quran Reading Classes:  

The school maktab classes are 

conducted every morning and 

afternoon. Requesting parents to drop 

the students early so that we can 

continue to work this activity. Morning 

class starts at 7,30am and afternoon 

classes starts at 2.15 pm. 

 

14.  School Clearnce: All students will be 

cleared from school at the end of 

academic year 2024 and all students 

have to re-enroll with current and valid 

documents. After re enrollment students 

will be given an acceptance letter 

ensuring students are meeting the 

minimum standards while coming back 

for new academic year. Which means 

all students need to adhere to 

enrollment rules. 

         Conclusion 

The college appreciates all the support 

rendered by the parents/guardians this 

term and hopes for a similar support in 

the upcoming terms. 

 

 

 

 


